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31 January 2013

Dear Ms van Esch

Subject: Proposed South African Preface to the Quality Control, Auditing, Review, Other
Assurance, and Related Services Pronouncements

We appreciate the opportunity to provide comments on the Committee for Auditing Standards (CFAS)’
Proposed South African Preface to the Quality Control, Auditing, Review, Other Assurance and Related
Services Pronouncements.

For the purposes of this letter "PwC" shall mean PricewaterhouseCoopers Inc., a company registered
in South Africa, and does not extend to other member firms of PricewaterhouseCoopers International
Limited. This response summarises the views of PwC Inc.

We would be happy to discuss our views further with you. If you have any questions regarding this
letter, please contact Michiel Engelbrecht or Annerie Pretorius (012 429 0299).

Yours sincerely,

michiel.engelbrecht@za.pwe.com

T: +27 (11) 797 4421
F: +27 (11) 209 4421
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